
A Report on GROUP DISCUSSION  

by Department of Mathematics 
 

         As per the tentative plan of activities given by the IQAC, BN college, Dhubri, 

for the session November/2020 to February/2021, the Department of Mathematics, BN 

College has organized a Group Discussion on 9th of February/2021 at 09:30 AM for 

the students of BSc 3rd Semester (Honours), on the topic “LIMIT AND 

CONTINUITY” under the guidance of Sri Ziyarul Islam and Sri Bijoy Patir, Asst. 

Professors, Dept. of Mathematics. Altogether four groups participated in the group 

discussion with 6 students in each group.  
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